Water Resources Department
< regon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Kate Brown, Governor Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900
Fax (503) 986-0904

July 22, 2015

C. Glen and Ronda G. Smith The Freshwater Trust
563 W 21% Street 65 SW Yamhill St., Suite 200
Penuieton, OR 97801 Portland, Oregon 97204

Enclosed is a final order modifying the approval of Instream Lease 11.-1449, as evidenced by
Special Order Volume 96, Page 118, issued by the Department on June 5, 2015. Following
issu~~ce of that final order, the Department identified that the instream lease needed to be
moc ied to prevent injury to other water users.

If yo have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

Laura Wilke
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator

cC: Shad Hatten, Watermaster District 6
File 1L-1449





